
 

November 20, 2020 

Dear Middle School Parents and Students,  

We are quickly approaching December and the middle school will be giving December exams.  Although 
this is not the middle of the year, we thought it best for students and families not to have to worry or 
stress over the holiday break about major exams; therefore, we are having December exams.  The exams 
will be on Monday, December 14, Tuesday, December 15 and Wednesday, December 16.   There will be 
make-up exams given on Thursday, December 17, if there is a need for it.   Students will sit for 2 exams 
each morning, have lunch, then attend review classes for the upcoming exams and a specials class in the 
afternoon.  The exams are 1.5 hours long.  It is imperative that students are in school the entirety of the 
day to best prepare for the exams.  Below is a schedule of which subject exams will be given on each day 
by grade.  Please refer to it when helping your child plan their study schedule. One week before the exam 
the teachers will provide the students with review work for their exam.   

6th Grade:   

● Monday- Science and Social Studies 
● Tuesday- ELA and Spanish  
● Wednesday- Math Religion 

7th Grade:  

● Monday - Math and Religion   
● Tuesday - Science and Social Studies     
● Wednesday - ELA and Spanish  

8th Grade:   

● Monday- ELA and Spanish     
● Tuesday - Math and Religion     
● Wednesday - Science and Social Studies 

At-Home- Learners (AHLs), will need to take their exams on campus.  The school will set up a space for 
AHLs to take their exams in which all safety measures will be in place. The exams will be done by 11:30 
a.m. and the students will be able to be picked up at that time, in front of the school and return home.  
This will allow them to be able to log onto the review classes in the afternoon. They will be able to meet 
their afternoon reviews with each of their teachers.   If there are any questions, please contact Mrs. Uible. 

 

Thank you, 

Jenny Uible M.Ed 

Assistant Principal 


